
 
 

 
 

 
January 4, 2023 
  
Natalie Morgan resigns as the Girls Volleyball Program Head at 
Harvard-Westlake to become the Recruiting Coordinator and 
Assistant Coach of Long Beach State University. 
  
Morgan arrived at Harvard-Westlake from Loyola Marymount University in 
the Spring of 2021. She made an immediate impact with the Harvard-
Westlake girls volleyball program, leading the varsity team to the 2021 CIF 
Southern California Regional and CIF California State Championships in 
her first season in charge. 
  
“I am so grateful for my experience at Harvard Westlake and the 
opportunity to work for this incredible school and community,” said Morgan. 
“Winning the state championship was a highlight of my career. I would like 
to thank the administration and coaches for all of their guidance, and the 
students who gave everything to their team. I will be rooting for the 
program’s continued success.” 

“We would like to thank Natalie for all that she has done for our program,” 
said Terry Barnum, Head of Athletics at Harvard-Westlake. “Winning the 
CIF Division I State Championship in 2021, was an achievement that we 
will treasure for years to come. We wish her the best of luck for the future.” 
  
The search for a new program head begins immediately. 
  
 


